
HAPPY NURSES WEEK
2025

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!
SCAN QR CODE 

TO GIVE US FEEDBACK

UTAH ENA SITE

During this Nurses Week, 
We want to extend our deepest gratitude for your

unwavering dedication, compassion, and resilience. Your
commitment to exceptional care in the most challenging

situations is inspiring.

As a token of our appreciation, the board members of the
Utah Emergency Nurses Association (ENA) are delighted

to present you with this special gift. We hope it brings a
smile to your face and reminds you of how valued and

appreciated you are.

Thank you for being the backbone of our healthcare
system and for making a difference in the lives of

countless patients and families. 


